
Winter Native Plant Sale
March 13, 14, and 15 at the Native Plant Center, the winter
sale is more than just a chance to shop – it’s an opportunity
to  invest  in  students,  sustainability,  and  the  regional
ecosystem.

Winter  Phi  Theta  Kappa
Induction
Congratulations to the 23 Clark College honors students who
became members of Alpha Sigma Phi, the college’s chapter of
Phi Theta Kappa (PTK) during this winter term.

Celebrate  World  Cultures  on
International Day
Celebrate International Education Day at Clark with a dance
lesson  and  a  day  of  cultural  exchange  in  Gaiser  Student
Center.
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Celebrating Black History
Clark College is hosting a powerful glimpse into local Black
history this February. In honor of Black History Month, the
Clark  County  Historical  Museum  (CCHM)  has  unveiled
Foundations,  a  temporary  exhibit  at  the  Clark  College
Bookstore.

Honoring MLK 2025
Step into a week of healing, reflection, and inspiration as we
honor the legacy of Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. at Clark
College and well as the National Day of Racial Healing.

Exploring  Healthcare  and
Bioscience Careers
For  students  wondering  about  a  career  in  healthcare  or
bioscience, the Career Connect event on November 19th gave
students  a  behind-the-scenes  look  into  this  high-demand
industry.
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STEM scholars
The  Mathematics  Department  is  excited  to  announce  the
recipients  of  this  year’s  Sigma  Scholarship

April  20  is  PenguinsGive
and Sakura Festival
PenguinsGive, Clark College’s 24-hour fundraising event, is
Thursday,  April  20.  In  celebration  of  Clark  College
celebrating its 90th anniversary this year, all Clark College
and  Clark  College  Foundation  employees  and  retirees  are
challenged to “Give $90.” Join the members of the O Squad,
your employee giving committee and give $90 to support Clark
students. 

New Parking App on Campus  
Beginning  April  14,  Clark  College  will  be  switching  to
ParkMobile  for  all  metered  parking  spaces,  replacing  the
traditional  coin-operated  parking  meters.  This  change  will
apply  to  coin-operated  metered  parking  spaces  only.
Faculty/Staff or Student parking spaces will not be affected.
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Winter  2023  Quarterly
Classified  Staff  Excellence
Award
Congratulations  to  Manda  (Jacqueline)  Levie,  Interim  Unit
Operations Manager, Social Sciences and Fine Arts, recipient
of the 2023 Winter Quarter Classified Staff Excellence Award!
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